
MINUTES of MEETING of CAMPBELTOWN FERRY COMMITTEE held in the BURNETT 
BUILDING, CAMPBELTOWN 
on TUESDAY, 3 OCTOBER 2017 



The minute of the previous meeting held on 26 May 2017 was approved as an accurate 
record.

4. UPDATE FROM CALMAC ON PROGRESS OF NEW BUILD PROGRAMME 

The Committee gave consideration to a verbal update from the Area Operations 
Manager of CalMac who advised that the launch of the new vessel for the Ardrossan to 
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The Committee gave consideration to a verbal update form the Area Committee 
Manager, who advised that administrative support from the Council’s Governance and 
Law Service would no longer 


